N Scottlsh

Walter

—_— Trusted to serve Scotland

Ardersier

31 July 2016

Planned upgrade to your waste water system

We recently held a number of information events to discuss our planned improvements to
Scottish Water infrastructure in the Ardersier area.

We would like to thank everyone who came along to the events or has contacted us with
questions and comments. We are currently considering all the feedback we have received
and reviewing the options available for this essential work.

To help us with this review we need to carry out some further survey work. You will therefore
shortly see our Scottish Water and contractor teams in and around the village.

We are meeting Drew Hendry MP, Fergus Ewing MSP and community representatives on
8 August to discuss our review. We will write to you about the next steps as soon as possible
after that meeting.

In the meantime, for more information about the project please visit
www.scottishwater.co.uk/ardersier.

Thank you.
Judy Wakker

Community Relations Manager
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For more details, visit:
scottishwater.co.uk/ardersier
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Keep up to date

Visit Follow us
I=] scottishwater.co.uk I] facebook.com/scottishwater

u @scottish_water

Email
customer.services Call
@scottishwater.co.uk 24/7 Customer Helpline free on:

0800 0778778

If you have any special requirements during our work or would like
information in an alternative format or language, please contact us.

We record all calls for quality and training purposes.
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